
Georgetown Community School Board of Directors Candidate

Molly Paxton

My name is Molly Paxton, and I would like to be considered for the GCS Board of Directors.

The main reason I am running for the school board is to continue to be more informed and involved with

Georgetown Community School. I have been on the board for the last couple of years and was able to

observe some strengths as well as areas of improvement for the school. Having this experience, I realized

I would like to expand on the role I can play in helping GCS being the best school it can be. With the

school looking at some pretty big changes soon I would like to be part of the board and help with this

transition. Having gone to school there myself, and with my son being a GCS student, I feel that I

understand what could be beneficial for students and parents alike. I look forward to continuing to be

involved with the community's comments, questions and concerns regarding the GCS.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Molly Paxton


